
WOODS CROSS CITY COUNCIL WORK MEETING 
MAY 20, 2010 

 
The Woods Cross City Council Work Session held May 20, 2010 at 6:30 P.M. in 
the Woods Cross City Hall, 1555 South 800 West, Woods Cross, Utah 
 
CONDUCTING:        Mayor Kent Parry 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Kent Parry, Mayor       David C. Hill 
Jill Evans        Tamy Dayley 
Ryan Westergard 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS EXCUSED: 
Rick Earnshaw 
 
STAFF PRESENT: 
Gary Uresk, City Administrator and Budget Officer 
Alan, City Recorder 
 
VISITORS: 
None 
 
The Mayor welcomed those in attendance and stated this is a work meeting, 
notice of time, place, and agenda of the meeting was sent to local newspapers 
and provided to each of the City Council members prior to the meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION AND REVIEW OF FISCAL YEAR 2011 BUDGET 
 
The City’s Budget Officer led the discussion and the City Council discussed the 
City’s Fiscal Year 2011 tentative budget as outlined below.  The Budget Officer 
reviewed the City’s trend in lower revenues from services and outside tax 
collections. 
 
The following schedules were the bases for the discussion with the Mayor and 
City Council. 
 



Proposed Rate Increases 
 

Fund  Current Rate  Proposed Rate  Increase 
 
Water  $14.85  $16.00   $1.15 
Storm Water $  1.00  $  2.00   $1.00 
Garbage $12.50  $13.00   $2.65 
Total  $28.35  $31.00   $2.65 
 
The Council gave direction to the City Administrator not to increase the garbage 
rate but to add the garbage rate increase of $.50 to the water rate increase of 
$1.15 for a total water rate increase of $1.65. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
At 7:55 P.M. the Council concluded the work session with a motion by Council 
Member Evans to adjourn.  Council Member Westergard seconded the motion 
and all voted for the motion through roll call vote. 
 
 
 
__________________________   __________________________ 
Kent Parry, Mayor     Alan T. Low, Recorder 
 
 

 


